
PARK CITY MUNICIPAL CORPORATION – Park City History - Notice of Request for 
Proposals.  Park City is accepting proposals in response to the RFP for Park City History 
Services until 4:00 p.m. on Thursday, February 25, 2021. A full copy of the RFP may be 
obtained by emailing mtwombly@parkcity.org  The City wishes to provide education, 
research and support for Park City property owners, visitors and City staff conducting 
historic research on Park City History.  All questions shall be submitted in writing to Matt 
Twombly via email mtwombly@parkcity.org by 3:00 p.m. on Monday, February 22, 2021. 
Proposals shall be submitted to the Park City – Sustainability Office, Attn: Matt Twombly, 
Senior Project Manager, by 4:00 p.m. on Thursday, February 25, 2021, via email to 
mtwombly@parkcity.org.  Park City Municipal Corporation reserves the right to reject any 
and/or all proposals or waive any informalities, inconsistencies or technicalities in the 
proposals when deemed in the best interest of the Park City Municipal Corporation.  
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